
 

 

Federal Communications Commission  

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046  

USA 

 

 

Date: February 05, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: FCC Application for FCC ID: 2BAH6-EBRHXDMTRH 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

As per KDB 784748, Appendix A section A.2, we, REDARC Electronics Pty Ltd, hereby 

request permission to exclude the FCC 15.19 compliance statement from our device. 

 

The device is extremely small (33.5 × 14.6 × 19.6mm) and makes it impractical, due to 

manufacturing constraints, to include the FCC 15.19 compliance statement on the device in 

a practical and visible location, which also causes increased wear and tear on production 

equipment. 

 

The device does not utilize electronic labelling. 

 

The FCC 15.19 compliance statement shall be placed in the user manual. 

 

 

Regards, 

X
Simon Gallasch

TEST & VALIDADTION COMPLIANCE TEAM LEA...

Signed by: Simon Gallasch  


